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Join the Magical DAF Lantern Parade! 

 

When?   6pm, Saturday 22 November 

Where?  The Alpine Tea Room, Fletcher Moss Park 

 

 

Don’t miss the spectacular DAF Lantern Parade, taking place on Saturday 22 

November in Fletcher Moss Park. 

 

The event, a DAF family highlight in previous years, is back by popular demand!  

Join us for a 6 pm start at The Alpine Tea Room and enjoy a magical, moonlit walk 

through Fletcher Moss – an enchanted trail, leading to extraordinary, illuminated 

delights under wintry skies.  Bring lanterns, bring family, bring friends and come in 

sensible footwear!  A £2 donation per adult on the gate will help raise funds for DAF.  

 

Need help getting creative?  Come along to our special lantern building workshop on 

Sunday 16 November (starts 12.30 pm) at Emmanuel Church, Barlow Moor Road. 

All materials included in the cost (£7 per person).  Everyone welcome! 

 

This year, DAF is taking a year off from a full, nine-day festival.  The next full-length 

festival will take place from 20 – 28 June, 2015.   



Volunteers are now needed to join the festival team to help make DAF 2015 better 

than ever!  Extra help is required across a variety of areas, but organisers would 

particularly like to hear from people with experience in fundraising, project 

management, programming, marketing and website management.  Individuals are 

also sought to engage with community groups and local businesses to promote their 

involvement in the 2015 festival programme.  Get in touch and let us know how you 

can help! 

 

Contact :  info@didsburyartsfestival.org 

 

Visit:  http://www.didsburyartsfestival.org 

 

ENDS 

 

MEDIA CONTACT:  Deborah Grace, DAF press officer 

                                 07979 908 871 

                                 press@didsburyartsfestival.org 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@didsburyartsfestival.org
http://www.didsburyartsfestival.org/
mailto:press@didsburyartsfestival.org

